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Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 
The tutors and I are delighted to have your child in our Whiz Kids tutoring program.  Our goal is to help your child be successful in reading at his or her grade level by providing academic support with a caring adult.  
 
Last year I was able to document that our tutoring program did positively affect the children’s progress.  I also found that each child’s full attendance every week had a direct impact on how much progress the child showed. 
 
We only get to be with your child once a week for a short time.  That time is precious for our instruction and growing relationships.  Therefore, I ask that you please try to always: 
· get your child to every Whiz Kids session and promptly at starting time. 
· avoid getting your child early, before the end of the tutoring    hour. 
 
Every Whiz Kid tutor has made a commitment to serve your child’s program needs.  They want to volunteer their own time every week.  I have asked the tutors to contact you each week before Whiz Kids Tutoring day for reminders and just to keep in touch.  Once you have exchanged telephone numbers and/or email addresses, please be considerate of the volunteer’s efforts by contacting him or her if unavoidable tardiness or absences occur during the year.  Also, try to pick up your child promptly after Whiz Kids so that you can further connect with the tutor and/or me. 
 
Thank you for being an important and supportive part of our Whiz Kids team. 
 
Sincerely, 
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